
In consideration of the prevailing pandemic and 

resultant interim online mode of classes, the 

commencement of the admission process for 

classes One and Three has been postponed until 

further notice. The announcement for filling of 

application forms will be made available on the school 

website at a later date. Parents wishing to admit their 

wards for the next academic year 2021 are requested to 

refer to the school website www.stjosephscollege.in over 

the forthcoming weeks for latest information and 

updates. 

http://www.stjosephscollege.in/

